

# Agenda

## Alice Vail Middle School Council

Date: 01/15/2025

Time: 7:30 a.m.

Location: Zoom Link <https://tusd1.zoom.us/j/82109561306>

Meeting ID: 821 0956 1306

### Agenda:

I.Call meeting to order

II.Approve previous meeting minutes

III.Call to the audience

#### IV.Reports

a. Principal / Peebles

b. PTSA / Peebles

c. TEA /

d. Site Council Tax Credit Undesignated funds : \$ 5455.56

#### V. Action items

a. \$400. For Student Incentives / MTSS request

b.

c.

#### VI. Discussion/information items:

a. MTSS request more support for SEL & PBIS, attendance to PTC necessary

VII. Plan agenda for the next meeting: 02/19/2025 meeting

#### VIII. Adjournment

Meeting Date 01/15/25 Meeting Location: Zoom

Members present	Marsha Willey, Autumn Wheeler, Jacqueline Stensel Creuz, Mollie Grove, Cecy Lopez, Joshua Peebles, Robert Macintyre, Miriam Waqas
Members absent	Sonia Arvayo
Constituency group represented	Gate Team – Jackie Stensel Creuz Ex. Ed. Marsha Willey 6 <sup>th</sup> Grade – Autumn Wheeler 7 <sup>th</sup> Grade – Jackie Stensel Creuz 8 <sup>th</sup> Grade – Mollie Grove PTSA/Community – Joshua Peebles TEA – Mollie Grove Admin- Joshua Peebles

**I.** Called to order at 7:37 by Marsha Willey

**II.** Approval of Minutes for 11/26/24 Motion by Stensel Creuz, seconded by Cecy

DISCUSSION NOTES	No Discussion Necessary
CONCLUSIONS	Approval of Minutes
ACTION ITEMS	

**III.** Call to the audience

DISCUSSION NOTES	<p><b>Principal Report</b> – Great leadership meeting yesterday. There is a lot to look forward to for the coming months as this is a busy semester. Vils walkthrough is the 17<sup>th</sup> of January where the school will be showing off the Vils lab and then heading to Utterback to explore how they do Vils on their campus. No school the 20<sup>th</sup> in honor of MLK day. Future falcon night will be January 28<sup>th</sup> and more information will be sent to 6<sup>th</sup> grade teachers coming soon. PLD day is January 29<sup>th</sup>. On January 30<sup>th</sup> Wheeler/Peebles will be attending the ASTA conference in Casa Grande. 31<sup>st</sup> is a busy day with title I walkthroughs in the morning. The school will also have its second special event schedule to reward students without Ds and Fs. Raffle tickets will be given out by 7<sup>th</sup> period teachers for those students that get to attend. February 12-14 are PTCs. The long PTC day will be the 13<sup>th</sup> and teachers will leave with students on the 14<sup>th</sup>. 2/28 will be the second special event schedule for quarter 3.</p> <p><b>PTSA Report</b> – No January meeting due to President travels. No new updates at this time</p> <p><b>TEA Report</b> – No new updates. Keep an eye out for new contracts.</p> <p><b>Site Council undesignated funds</b> – Current funds available are \$5,855.56. New donation of \$400 received specifically for student incentives.</p>
CONCLUSIONS	Still need to encourage tax credit donations.
ACTION ITEMS	

--

#### IV. Reports

REPORTS TO REVIEW	
DISCUSSION	
CONCLUSIONS	
ACTION ITEMS	

#### V. Action Items

ITEM TITLE	\$400 for student incentives requested by MTSS
DISCUSSION NOTES	Parent donated \$400.00 specifically for character education/SEL student incentive. Motion to approve \$400 for MTSS student incentives by stensel cruz and seconded by Lopez.
RESOLUTION	
	Motion approved.

ITEM TITLE	
DISCUSSION NOTES	
RESOLUTION	

ITEM TITLE	
DISCUSSION NOTES	
RESOLUTION	

ITEM TITLE	
DISCUSSION NOTES	
RESOLUTION	

ITEM TITLE	
DISCUSSION NOTES	

RESOLUTION

## **VI.** Discussion/information items

ITEM TITLE	Poor attendance at PBIS meetings
DISCUSSION NOTES	Heather has expressed that attendance has been poor over the last several PBIS meetings. Constituents of PBIS team need to attend meetings. Memembers should not be assigned class coverage at the same time as these meetings. This needs to be addressed by admin.
RESOLUTION –	PEEBLES WILL DISCUSS WITH HEATHER TO HELP FIX ATTENDANCE ISSUES.

ITEM TITLE	
DISCUSSION NOTES	
RESOLUTION –	

ITEM TITLE	
DISCUSSION NOTES	
RESOLUTION –	

ITEM TITLE	
DISCUSSION NOTES	
RESOLUTION –	

## **VII.** Submission of items for next agenda.

## **VIII.** The meeting was adjourned at 7:57 by Marsha Willey